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November 4, 2018 
 
Dear Friend of the Ligonier Valley School District Foundation, 
 
Another successful year for the LVSD Foundation is nearing an end.  We fulfilled grant requests, 
continued to support ongoing programs, held a successful fundraiser, and have become more visible in 
the community.  All of these were goals we set forth at the beginning of the year.   

On our website, we’ve provided an infographic that will provide you with additional details regarding our 
accomplishments in 2018.  It also highlights certain facts about the Foundation since its establishment, 
and I’d like to draw your attention to some of my personal favorites.  Since our inception, over 50% of our 
grant awards have gone to academic programs.  We have provided over 3,000 books to local youth this 
year alone.  We’ve continued to provide food and services to students in need, and have enhanced student 
experiences by assisting in funding field trips and travel expenses for conferences and competitions.   

It’s always nice to take a moment to reflect on past achievements, but our board members are focused on 
the FUTURE.  Plans for achieving our 2019 goals are already underway.  In order to achieve those goals, 
we need YOUR support.  The board of directors is all volunteers.  100% of your financial gift supports 
these great initiatives for the children of the Ligonier Valley School District. In this season of giving, I ask 
that you remember us.   
 
On behalf of the board members of the LVSD Foundation, I wish you happy holidays and best of 2019! 
 
Respectfully, 

 

Shawn Proskin 
President 
Ligonier Valley School District Foundation 
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